

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO: Marcy Maloney DATE: April 17, 2017

**ASI Executive Director** 

FROM: Kaelan Sobouti COPIES: UUAB

Chair of the UUAB 2016-17 L. Lee

K. Pasillas

SUBJECT: Approval of the Recommendation for Recreation Center Educational Video

The 2016-17 University Union Advisory Board (UUAB) reviewed the proposal to create a Recreation Center Educational video brought before UUAB by Donna Seo. UUAB has worked with the Recreation Center to develop an idea to target first-year students and help educate them how to use their facility to utilize all that the Recreation Center offers.

UUAB recommends the creation of a Recreation Center Education Video in collaboration with the Recreation Center's Assistant Director, Nancy Clark.

Attachments

Recreation Center Educational Video